## Tally Primary School News

June, 2014

No.3067

24 –34 Victoria Street Tallygaroopna. Website: www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Email: tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au ph 03 5829 8264

## Principal's Note

Welcome to Tally Primary School News for 2014. The school program has been full with various excursions, sports events and fun activities for our students. Our Play Group is continuing every second Thursday through the school term and an Outside School Hours Care Program is now being offered to families for Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays after school.

It is that time of the year for the parents of Kinder children to enrol their children into school for 2015. We are happy to show prospective families around our wonderful school to show what Tallygaroopna Primary School has to offer. Please feel free to call in or phone to make a time that suits you. We hope to see you soon!

**David Brodie** 

The Grade 5/6s enjoyed a performance of the Wedding Singer put on by Wanganui Park SC. Our students got a lot out of speaking to the performers/stage crew afterwards in preparation for our own school production which will be held later on in the year.





Respect Honesty Inclusion





The year got off to a fun and wet start at Aquamoves for the first Cluster Day.







Biggest Morning Tea incorporating Grandparents/Special Friends Day, was a great social event for our students and we were able to raise \$177.50 for the Cancer Council.

## Social

Tally PS students raised \$80 for Red Balloon Day which they proudly donated to the Tallygaroopna CFA.



The **Polycom Device** which is a new interactive tool to the school this year, has been used to participate in various Science lessons given by off-site experts, and interact with students in other Victorian schools.



Program culminated in a Grade 5/6 On-Road Test and a Grade 6 bike ride.



Our Outside School Hours Care is available after school until 6pm on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays and is a very useful service for our working families.



Our Big Write sessions are inspiring some great writing pieces from all of our students and helping them to become more confident writers.



Our Movie and Pizza Night was a great chance for families to relax and socialize while children enjoyed the movie Frozen in their pjs and cuddled up to their teddies.



